February 3, 1992
MFEN No. 028-92
Docket No, STN 50-605
EEN-9213

Document Control Desk
US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Robert C. Pierson, Director
Standardization and Non-Power Reactor Project Directorate

Subject: GE Responses to the Additional Information Noted in the Draft SER
for Chapter 7, Proprietary Information

Reference: 1. D.M. Crutchfield to P.W. Marriott, Draft Safety Evaluation
Report on the Advanced Boiling Water Reactor Design, dated
October 4, 1991 (SECY-91-294), MFN No. 126-91

2. GE Responses to the Additional Information Noted in the Draft
SER for Chapter 7, dated 2/3/92, MFN No, 025-92

Encinsed are thirty-four (34) copies of the GE proprietary responses to the subject request. The
responses are cross referenced with a summary item number corresponding to the review meeting
held in Saa Jose on August 7 & 8, 1991

These responses contain information that is designated as General Electric Company proprietary
information and are primarily corrections or additions to earlier prorrietary submittals. The
proprietary affidavits under which Chapter 7 sections have been originally issued are applicable to
this information,

It is intended that GE will amend the ABWR SSAR with these responses in a future amendment.

Sincerely,

R.C. Mitchell, Acting Manager
Regulatory and Analysis Services
M/C 382, (408) 925-694€
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